BOARD MEETING - MARCH 9, 2016
HEAD PRO’S REPORT

1. COACHES UPDATE FOR MARCH 2016:
GLENN: 88% OF LESSON’S ARE MEMBER'’S.
94% OF LESSON’S ARE BURNABY RESIDENTS.
SHELLEY: 27% OF LESSON’S ARE MEMBER'’S.
29% OF LESSON’S ARE BURNABY RESIDENTS.

2. JUNIOR DEVELOPMENT UPDATE :
WE HAVE OVER 30 KIDS ENROLLED SO FAR AS OUR 2ND
SESSION OF CLASSES ARE WELL UNDERWAY.
OVER 84% ARE BURNABY RESIDENTS.
WE HAVE 3 TWO-HOUR CLASSES LEFT UNTIL MID APRIL.
BTC RECEIVES $250 PER CLASS.

3. SINGLES BOX LADDER UPDATE :
WE HAVE 31 PARTICIPANTS.
NOT BEING ABLE TO HAVE THIS ONLINE IS MAKING
IT ACHALLENGE TO HAVE TO ADD PLAYERS BY HAND.
NEXT SESSION TO BEGIN VERY SOON.

4. COMPETETIVE TUESDAY NIGHT DOUBLES UPDATE:
WE ARE CONSISTENTLY RECEIVING MORE THAN 48
PARTICIPANTS.

5. SENIOR LEAGUE UPDATE:
OUR TEAM FINISHED TIED FOR 3RD AFTER THE
PLAYOFFS LAST WEEKEND.
THERE WERE 8 TEAMS IN THE LEAGUE.

6. BURNABY OPEN UPDATE:
TENNIS BC ASKING IF WE WANT TO ADD AN UNDER



12 EVENT TO BE RUN DURING THE DAYTIME OF THE
BURNABY OPEN WEEKDAYS.

APPROX. 120 TOTAL ENTRIES.

TO BE DISCUSSED TONIGHT.

7. ANNUAL CLUB TOURNAMENT:
DATES WILL BE APRIL 16-24TH 2016.
MANY EVENTS TO BE OFFERED.
POSTER AND SIGN-UP SHEETS IN THE OFFICE SOON.



